
Elk Meadows
SEPTEMBER

Welcome Back!!! 
Our Rules at

Recess

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible
Be Safe

From the desk of Mrs.
Smith

What a great first few weeks back! It has been
so fun to catch up with your children on their
fantastic summer happenings.  We are thrilled
this year that we have a new face at our school.  
Ms. Hannah Hartzell is our school counselor. 
 She has been at lunch and recess getting to
know students.  She is a fantastic resource to
help with all sorts of things at school; making
friends, learning routines and procedures, and
so much more! If you feel like your student has a
need to see the counselor reach out to your
child's teacher for more information!  Parents I
can't thank you enough for those of you who
have already joined our PTA.  They do so much
for our school. Thank you for supporting!!  

Falcon Families, 
Thank you so much for a great start to our school year! It
has been fantastic to have our classrooms and
playground filled with students again! This week we start
our specials' rotations.  We have fantastic options for our
students to participate in STEM Lab, PE, Theater, and
Library.  Our specialists ensure that each week our
students get to have an exceptional experience in each
of the classes.  Be sure to ask your child what special
they went to and what they learned! We are so grateful
for our amazing Specials teachers!!!   

Learn about
New Standards
Based Grading












If you are planning on

volunteering for a field

trip or in your child's

classroom, please be

sure to complete the

volunteer paperwork. 

 Call the front office for

more information. 

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Sep 4th.        Labor Day No School
Sep 7th.        PTA Meeting 10:30
Sep 15th.      Room Parent Tea 1:30-2:30Sep 22nd.     Teacher Work Day No SchoolSep 26th.      Picture Day
Sep 27th.      25 Year Anniversary Carnival                      5:30 Program 6:00-8:00 CarnivalOct 4th.         Parent Teacher Conference 4-8Oct 5th.         Parent Teacher Conference 1:30-6Oct 6th.         PTC Comp Day, No School        Oct 23rd-27th. Fall Break

Volunteers
Needed

 Mrs. Morgan, our
Assistant Principal

Hi Falcons, I just wanted to review with you
our lunchroom procedures.  Remember that
when you enter the lunchroom it's important to
walk.  After you find your class' table you will
eat for ten minutes before we will flip the card.  
You are welcome to stay and eat for as long as
you would like after the card is green.  One of
our lunchroom helpers might ask you to move
down the row so we can clean and sanitize the
tables before the next grade level comes in. 
 Please make sure to collect all of your
garbage.  Remember no food is allowed
outside. We also don't share food, we want to
keep students with allergies safe.  If you need
anything in the lunchroom just raise your hand,
we are always happy to help!     

Social Skill
of the Month

"I can keep myself
calm." 

Each month we focus
on a social skill that
helps us be
successful at school.
Talk with your
children about ways
you calm down when
you are upset  


